
Head Teacher’s Notice   Friday 15th December 2017 

CHRISTMAS BAZAAR 
Children to attend their annual Christmas  

Bazaar in the School Hall 

Monday 
18/12/17 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY (£1) AND      
CHRISTMAS DINNER (Please ensure this is 

booked and paid for on Parent Pay) 

Tuesday 
19/12/17 

CHRISTMAS CAROL SERVICE 
Taking place at Holy Trinity @ 9:30am 

Wednesday 

20/12/17 

LAST DAY OF THE AUTUMN TERM  
Have a wonderful Christmas. 

Wednesday 

20/12/17 

FIRST DAY OF THE SPRING TERM 
Happy New Year and welcome back to school 

 

Thursday 
04/01/18 

YEAR 4 MASS 
9:30am @ Holy Trinity Church 

All welcome to celebrate with the children 

Thursday 
18/01/18 

CLASS 5 ASSEMBLY 
2:30pm in the School Hall, parents welcome 

to celebrate with their child. 

Thursday 
18/01/18 

CLASS 6 ASSEMBLY 
2:30pm in the School Hall, parents welcome 

to celebrate with their child. 

Thursday 
25/01/18 

School Diary Dates 

Newsletter  

 

~St.  Anne L ine Ca thol i c  Junior School~  

This week began with a snowy Monday and     
Tuesday, but we must thank Mr Phillips (our 
school site manager) who ensured that the school 
paths and car park were all clear to enable the   
children and staff to continue to move around the 
site safely.  

The Christmas Discos went ahead, and it was great 
to see all the children dancing away and having 
fun.  This year there was the exciting addition of a 
snow machine!  

On Wednesday the children went to the           
Pantomime to watch Aladdin at the Towngate.  
The all had so much fun, and members of the pub-
lic have commented on how well behaved the chil-
dren were, and particularly enjoyed the pre-show 
singing in the theatre foyer.  

Next week is going to be a lot of fun too, with all 
the Christmas activities happening.   

Thank you for your continued support, and have  
a lovely weekend,  

 

 

 

Miss N. Watson 

Absence Phone Line 

To report your child absent please phone the following 24-hour number before 9:30am 01268 244292 

School Emergency / Snow Closure - Please check the school website  

Please respect our neighbours and use the church car park to drop off and collect 
your child, or walk to school. 

Children’s  
Christmas Bazaar - 
MONDAY 
 
 

The Christmas Bazaar is a fabulous enterprise 
event run and attended by the children, with 
each class having to organize their stalls.   

 
 
 

Please help to support your child by donating 
the  specific items needed for their stalls.   
Thank you for your support.  

 

Christmas Dinner and 
Christmas Jumper Day 
 
 

 Ensure that the Christmas Dinner has been  
ordered and paid for on Parent Pay.  

 

 Children are invited to wear a  
Christmas jumper with the donation 
of £1. 



St. Anne Line Catholic Junior School 

Wickhay, Basildon, Essex. SS15 5AF 

Phone: 01268 470 444 

www.st-anneline-jun.essex.sch.uk 

Weekly Awards 
Stars of the Week 

 Class 1 -  Eric B 

 Class 2 -  Aiden B  

 Class 3 -  Franz H 

 Class 4 -  Caoimhe K 

 Class 5 -  Lewis B 

 Class 6 -  Riya R 

 Class 7 -  Joel J 

 Class 8 -  Trisha C 
 

 

Other Awards 

 Top Attendance   - Class 6 

 Kindness Trophy  - Aaron O 

Attendance League  
 

  Class  % Attendance    Unauthorised Sessions 
Top  6               99.64%  WELL DONE !       0 
  3                             97.49          3 MUST IMPROVE! 
  1                97.22      0 
  4                96.67     5 MUST IMPROVE! 
  7                96.53      6 MUST IMPROVE! 
  5                94.02 IMPROVEMENT NEEDED!             9 MUST IMPROVE! 
  8                92.36 IMPROVEMENT NEEDED!             10 MUST IMPROVE! 
Bottom 2                89.96 IMPROVEMENT NEEDED!             16 MUST IMPROVE! 
 

Total Late Marks - Please be in school and on time. 
Least  1,2,6                    Lateness Total 
Most  3,4,5,7,8                         5 

House Points 

Safeguard ing at  the Heart  of  Our School  

House Points                        Week 7                             15/12/17 

Florence Nightingale  Anne Frank 

454 476 

Nelson Mandela  Martin Luther King 

474 456 

Retirement 
Mrs. Eileen Nobles has worked at the school for many years 
as a Midday Assistant and sees off the children by the school 
gate each day.  She has decided to retire from her roles at 
school this Christmas, and so on behalf of everyone at       
St. Anne Line Catholic Junior School we give a big THANK 
YOU to Mrs. Nobles for her dedication and commitment to 
the school, and we wish all the best in her retirement. 

 
 
 
 

On behalf of the pupils, staff and Governors 
we wish you a safe and Happy Christmas, and 

we look forward to a fabulous New Year! 

** A disappointing number of parents have taken their child/ren on unauthorized holidays. 

http://www.st-anneline-jun.essex.sch.uk/wordpress/

